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2013-14 ED513 Report  is now online!! 

(Reimbursement of Health Services for Children in Nonprofit Private Schools) 
 

Section 10-217a of the Connecticut General Statutes requires each town or regional school district that provides health 

services to children attending its public schools, in kindergarten through Grade 12, to provide the same services to chil-

dren in those grades who attend nonprofit private schools within their jurisdiction, when a majority of children in those 

nonprofit private schools are Connecticut residents.  In order to administer the grant program, which funds the health 

services in these nonprofit private schools, the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) has determined that 

information is needed regarding the health services that participating towns or regional school districts provide to their 

public school children. 

 

Form ED 513, which serves as the blueprint for each town or regional school district that delivers health services to chil-

dren attending its eligible nonprofit private schools, must now be completed online by the local or regional school 

district of each participating town! Please note the following: 

 

Access the CSDE’s data collection Web site at https://www.csde.state.ct.us and complete the 2013-14, information for the 

ED513 report for your district by Wednesday, June 25, 2014; 

1.   Follow the instructions for the security pop-up windows until reaching the Web page that lists the various Depart-

ment data collection options.  Click on “ED-513 Health Services Plan - Current and Prior Years”; and 
You will need to contact your district’s “school business official” regarding access to the ED513 report on the CSDE’s data 

collection Web site at https://www.csde.state.ct.us. 

If you have questions regarding the eligibility of a particular health service, please feel free to contact me at 860-807-2108 

or stephanie.knutson@ct.gov.  Questions regarding the Web site may be referred to Bhuvana (Bonne) Pathman, in the 

Bureau of Grants Management at 860-713-6458 or Bonne.pathman@ct.gov. 

2013-14 School Year 

Retiring School Nurses 

 

 

Attention all school nurses! Please submit the following infor-

mation to Glenda Stuckey at Glenda.stuckey@ct.gov regarding 

all school nurses and school nurse supervisors who will be 

retiring at the end of this school 

year: 

 Name of school 

nurse; 

 Years as a school 

nurse ; and  

 School district. 

 

If you have additional questions, 

please contact Stephanie Knutson 

at stephanie.knutson@ct.gov. 
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The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons and does not discriminate in 
any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disabi lity, age, religion or any other basis prohibited 
by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. Inquiries regarding the Department of Education’s nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Af-
firmative Action Administrator, State of Connecticut Department of Education, 25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT 06457-1543, 860-807-2071. 

Nondiscrimination Statement 

S T E P H A N I E  G .  K N U T S O N ,  M S N ,  R N  
S C H O O L  H E A L T H  A D M I N I S T R A T O R  

Connecticut State Department of Education 

Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and 

Adult Education 

25 Industrial Park Road, Middletown, CT  06457 

Phone:  860-807-2108 

E-mail:  stephanie.knutson@ct.gov 

 

 

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

 

2014 Binational Immunization Resource Tool for Children  

Birth Through 18 Years Old 

 

(CDC Web site at http://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/downloads/child/binational-schedule-pr.pdf) 
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